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Ashley Quick

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2016 8:09 AM
To: 'epb@reblawpa.com'
Subject: Notification of Unaccepted Filing - (E-filing ID = 47017)

Good morning, Ms. Bonan: 
 
The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and found to be 
ineligible for e-filing because it cannot be opened. 
 

 
 
 
It appears that E-filing ID = 47109 received on 3/14/16 at 5:07 p.m. is intended to replace E-filing ID 
= 47017 which was received on 3/14/16 at 4:38 p.m.  Please note that E-filing ID = 47109 will be 
considered filed on 3/15/16 at 8:00 a.m. 
 
 

 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us. 
 
 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
(850) 413-6770 
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Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public records 
available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
 




